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22 February 2018
Longridge High School - Safety Town Workshop Sessions

Monday 5 March 2018 – 9:15 to 1:00pm

Dear Parents,

Our Year 6 children have been invited to go to Longridge High school on Monday 5 March to take part in ‘Safety Town’ Workshops. This will be 2 ½ hours of workshops on life skills and knowledge for the children. The workshops will include:

· Police – Facebook 

· Internet safety

· Fire Brigade

· Bus safety

· Cycling on the roads

· Police dogs

· Guide dogs

· Child line

· Reservoir talks

Transport for your child will be provided by Longridge High mini-bus.

The children will have their lunch when they return to school at 1:00pm – please provide them with a packed lunch that day. 

Please return the slip below giving permission for your child to attend this event.  We hold a current medical form, however if any details have changed please let us know. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A G Cottam

Headteacher

Longridge High School - Safety Town Workshop Sessions - Monday 5 March
Child’s Name: ______________________________________

I / We give permission for my child to take attend ‘Safety Town’ at Longridge High School.

Please state any changes to medical information / contact numbers for parents.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

Signed: ____________________________________                  Date: _____________________

